
By-laws Passed by The Niagara Regional Police Services 
 
 
By-law information requests regarding by-laws concerning the licensing of taxi cabs 
and limousines, or false alarms, should be referred to the Niagara Regional Police 
Service.  Please see the link below for the Niagara Regional Police Services. 
 
http://www.nrps.com/psb/bylaw.asp
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